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Food and Addiction
The Oxford American Handbook of Clinical Medicine Second Edition
covers all areas of internal medicine and surgery, offering up-to-date
advice on examination, diagnostic testing, common procedures, and inpatient care. Students, residents, nurses, and clinicians will find
the handbook to be a succinct, comprehensive, and affordable
introduction to clinical medicine in the popular format of the Oxford
American Handbooks in Medicine series. The second edition includes a
thorough updating of diagnostic and therapeutic guidelines, updated
information on key clinical trials, numerous new images, and new
information on palliative care. This handbook has everything you need
for on-the-spot access to evidence-based clinical management
guidelines.

The Oxford Handbook of Food History
The Oxford Handbook of Psychiatry is directed at medical students,
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doctors coming to psychiatry for the first time, psychiatric trainees,
and other professionals who may have to deal with patients with
psychiatric problems. It is written by a group of experienced
psychiatrists and is designed to provide easy access to the
information required by psychiatry trainees on the wards or on-call.
It closely follows the familiar format of the other Oxford Handbooks,
andprovides coverage that is comprehensive, evidence based and
practical. The content of the handbook is written in the concise, notebased style characteristic of the series, with single topics confined
to single pages.

Treatment of Eating Disorders
Patients are guided to objectively observe their own eating patterns,
including contexts in which problematic eating takes place. Through
careful education, patients are guided toward normalizing their eating
patterns as a way of breaking the deprivation/ binge cycle.
Alternative pleasurable activities to problematic eating are explored.
Patients are encouraged to explore problematic thoughts associated
with bingeing and purging and taught to challenge these thoughts. This
Client Workbook is intended to be used by individuals with Bulimia
Nervosa or binge-eating disorder, under the supervision of a qualified
professional who can help them stay on track and overcome obstacles.
The Client Workbook contains background information that will improve
the client's understanding of Bulimia Nervosa and binge-eating
disorder and its treatment with cognitive-behavioral therapy. Each
chapter presents important educational material, relevant exercises,
homework assignments, and self-assessments. In general, the client
should plan on proceeding at a pace of approximately one chapter per
session.

Oxford Handbook of Psychiatry
This handbook is currently in development, with individual articles
publishing online in advance of print publication. At this time, we
cannot add information about unpublished articles in this handbook,
however the table of contents will continue to grow as additional
articles pass through the review process and are added to the site.
Please note that the online publication date for this handbook is the
date that the first article in the title was published online.

Oxford Handbook of Nutrition and Dietetics
Depression is frequently associated with other psychiatric disorders
and is often related to chronic health problems. Depressive symptoms
are also common in chronically distressed close relationships and
severe interpersonal difficulties in families and at work. The topic
of depressive comorbidity is clearly very important, and while recent
research in this area has been methodologically sophisticated, well
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presented, and inherently interesting, there has not been a
comprehensive, academic resource that covers recent developments in
this area. The Oxford Handbook of Depression and Comorbidity brings
together scholarly contributions from world-class researchers to
present a careful and empirically based review of depressive
comorbidity. Cutting-edge chapters address theory, research, and
practice, while capturing the diversity, evidence-base, and importance
of depressive comorbidity. Specific topics include the comorbidity
between depression and PTSD, alcohol use, and eating, anxiety, panic,
bipolar, personality, and sleep disorders, as well as schizophrenia,
suicide, cardiovascular disease, cancer, pain, obesity, intimate
relationships, and many more. The Oxford Handbook of Depression and
Comorbidity is a unique and much-needed resource that will be helpful
to a broad range of researchers and practitioners including clinical
and counseling psychologists, psychiatrists, marital and family
therapists, social workers, and counselors working in mental-health
and general health-care settings, as well as students in these areas.

The Oxford Handbook of Prevention in Counseling Psychology
This volume explores the complex interrelationships between food and
agriculture, politics, and society. More specifically, it considers
the political aspects of three basic economic questions: what is to be
produced? how is it to be produced? how it is to be distributed? It
also outlines three unifying themes running through the politics of
answering these societal questions with regard to food, namely:
ecology, technology and property.

The Oxford Handbook of Sport and Performance Psychology
Oxford Handbooks offer authoritative and up-to-date reviews of
original research in a particular subject area. Specially commissioned
chapters from leading figures in the discipline give critical
examinations of the progress and direction of debates, as well as a
foundation for future research. Oxford Handbooks provide scholars and
graduate students with compelling new perspectives upon a wide range
of subjects in the humanities, social sciences, and sciences. A rich
source of authoritative content that supports reading and study in the
field, The Oxford Handbook of Eating Disorders reviews current
research and clinical developments through synthetic chapters written
by experts from various fields of study and clinical backgrounds.
Epidemiologic studies suggest that eating disorders are not only
common but have increased in prevalence in recent decades, and this
handbook refines and updates the state of research. The book is
divided into four sections: phenomenology and epidemiology of the
eating disorders, approaches to understanding the disorders,
assessment and comorbidities of the disorders, and prevention and
treatment. The first section deals with classification and
epidemiology of the disorders, considerations for revisions to the
Diagnostic and Statistical Manual of Mental Disorders, and the
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somewhat neglected topic of eating disorders in childhood and early
adolescence. The second section describes research basic to
understanding the eating disorders and addresses biological factors,
psychosocial risk factors, cultural factors, and the effects of
behaviors such as dieting and eating and weight concerns in the
genesis of the eating disorders. The third section describes
assessment of the eating disorders, medical and psychological
comorbidities, and medical management. The final section deals with
various treatment modalities that have been found successful,
including psychotherapeutic and psychopharmacologic approaches; an
overview of evidence-based treatment for the eating disorders; and a
consideration of what we know about cost-effectiveness of existing
treatments. The multiple perspectives and breadth of scope offered by
The Oxford Handbook of Eating Disorders make it an invaluable resource
for clinicians, researchers, and educators, as well as scholars and
students.

The Oxford Handbook of Positive Emotion and Psychopathology
Eating disorders (EDs) affect at least 11 million people in the United
States each year and spread across age, race, ethnicity and socioeconomic class. While professional literature on the subject has grown
a great deal in the past 30 years, it tends to be exclusively researchbased and lacking expert clinical commentary on treatment. This volume
focuses on just such commentary, with chapters authored by both expert
clinicians and researchers. Core issues such as assessment and
diagnosis, the correlation between EDs and weight and nutrition, and
medical/psychiatric management are discussed, as are the
underrepresented issues of treatment differences based on gender and
culture, the applications of neuroscience, EDNOS, comorbid psychiatric
disorders and the impact of psychiatric medications. This volume
uniquely bridges the gap between theoretical findings and actual
practice, borrowing a bench-to-bedside approach from medical research.
Includes real-world clinical findings that will improve the level of
care readers can provide, consolidated in one place Underrepresented
issues such as gender, culture, EDNOS and comorbidity are covered in
full Represents outstanding scholarship, with each chapter written by
an expert in the topic area

Overcoming Eating Disorders
The Oxford Handbook of Animals in Classical Thought and Life is the
first comprehensive guide to animals in the ancient world,
encompassing all aspects of the topic by featuring authoritative
chapters on 33 topics by leading scholars in their fields. Both the
realities and the more theoretical aspects of the treatment of animals
in ancient times are covered in chapters which explore the
domestication of animals, animal husbandry, animals as pets,
Aesop'sFables, and animals in classical art and comedy, all of which
closely examine the nature of human-animal interaction.
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The Oxford Handbook of Mood Disorders
This book considers the risk, diagnosis, treatment, and outcome of
eating disorders in children and adolescents from a developmental
perspective. Physical, emotional, and psychosocial factors contribute
to which type of eating disorder develops, what type of intervention
is likely effective, and the prognosis for recovery. The book includes
a discussion of genetic and cognitive neuro-scientific aspects of
these disorders.

The Oxford Handbook of the Economics of Food Consumption and
Policy
Children are widely celebrated for their imaginations, but
developmental research on this topic has often been fragmented or
narrowly focused on fantasy. However, there is growing appreciation
for the role that imagination plays in cognitive and emotional
development, as well as its link with children's understanding of the
real world. With their imaginations, children mentally transcend time,
place, and/or circumstance to think about what might have been, plan
and anticipate the future, create fictional relationships and worlds,
and consider alternatives to the actual experiences of their lives.
The Oxford Handbook of the Development of Imagination provides a
comprehensive overview of this broad new perspective by bringing
together leading researchers whose findings are moving the study of
imagination from the margins of mainstream psychology to a central
role in current efforts to understand human thought. The topics
covered include fantasy-reality distinctions, pretend play, magical
thinking, narrative, anthropomorphism, counterfactual reasoning,
mental time travel, creativity, paracosms, imaginary companions,
imagination in non-human animals, the evolution of imagination,
autism, dissociation, and the capacity to derive real life resilience
from imaginative experiences. Many of the chapters include discussions
of the educational, clinical, and legal implications of the research
findings and special attention is given to suggestions for future
research.

The Oxford Handbook of Eating Disorders
The most useful properties of food, i.e. the ones that are detected
through look, touch and taste, are a manifestation of the food’s
structure. Studies about how this structure develops or can be
manipulated during food production and processing are a vital part of
research in food science. This book provides the status of research on
food structure and how it develops through the interplay between
processing routes and formulation elements. It covers food structure
development across a range of food settings and consider how this
alters in order to design food with specific functionalities and
performance. Food structure has to be considered across a range of
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length scales and the book includes a section focusing on analytical
and theoretical approaches that can be taken to analyse/characterise
food structure from the nano- to the macro-scale. The book concludes
by outlining the main challenges arising within the field and the
opportunities that these create in terms of establishing or growing
future research activities. Edited and written by world class
contributors, this book brings the literature up-to-date by detailing
how the technology and applications have moved on over the past 10
years. It serves as a reference for researchers in food science and
chemistry, food processing and food texture and structure.

The Oxford Handbook of Dialectical Behaviour Therapy
This handbook brings together contributions from the top researchers
in the economics of food consumption and policy. Designed as a
comprehensive guide to academics and graduate students, it discusses
theory and methods, policy, and current topics and applications.

Hedonic Eating
The handbook is a partial survey of multiple areas of food ethics:
conventional agriculture and alternatives to it; animals; consumption
ethics; food justice; food workers; food politics and policy; gender,
body image, and healthy eating; and, food, culture and identity.

The Oxford Handbook of Christmas
In a lively and easy-to-navigate, question-and-answer format, Food
Politics carefully examines and explains the most important issues on
today's global food landscape.

The Oxford Handbook of American Folklore and Folklife
Studies
Overeating and obesity are on the rise. Despite public health
warnings, availability of diet books and programs, and the stigma
associated with obesity, many people find it difficult to achieve and
maintain a healthy body weight. While there are many books on the
topic of caloric or need-based eating, obesity and overeating can also
result from eating that is not driven by hunger. Recent research found
that excess food intake is largely driven by the palatability of food
and the pleasure derived from eating. Hedonic Eating: How the Pleasure
of Food Affects Our Brains and Behavior discusses the pleasurable
aspects of food intake that may cause and perpetuate overconsumption.
Broad in its scope, this book examines the various behavioral,
biological, and social rewards of food. The comprehensive chapters
cover topics ranging from the neurochemistry of food reward to the
hotly debated concept of 'food addiction,' while providing relevant
and up-to-date information from the current body of scientific
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literature regarding food reward.

Food Politics
The most comprehensive volume of its kind, The Oxford Handbook of Mood
Disorders provides detailed coverage of the characterization,
understanding, and treatment of mood disorders. Chapters are written
by the world's leading experts in their respective areas. The Handbook
provides coverage of unipolar depression, bipolar disorder, and
variants of these disorders. Current approaches to classifying the
mood disorders are reviewed and contemporary controversies are placed
in historical context. Chapter authors offer a variety of approaches
to understanding the heterogeneity of the experiences of those who
meet criteria for mood disorders, both within and across cultures. The
role of genetic and environmental risk factors as well as premorbid
personality and cognitive processes in the development of mood
pathology are detailed. Interpersonal, neurobiological, and
psychological factors also receive detailed consideration. The volume
reviews mood disorders in special populations (e.g., postpartum and
seasonal mood disorders) as well as common comorbidities (e.g.,
anxiety, substance use disorders). Somatic and psychosocial treatment
approaches receive in-depth coverage with chapters that describe and
review empirical evidence regarding each of the most influential
treatment approaches. The depth and breadth offered by this Handbook
make it an invaluable resource for clinicians and researchers, as well
as scholars and students.

The Oxford Handbook of the Development of Imagination
The Oxford Handbook of Prevention in Counseling Psychology presents a
lifespan approach to prevention that emphasizes strengths of
individuals and communities, integrates multicultural and social
justice perspectives, and includes best practices in the prevention of
a variety of psychological problems in particular populations.

Oxford Handbook of Music Therapy
In recent decades, the lives of people in their late teens and
twenties have changed so dramatically that a new stage of life has
developed. In an original paper published in 2000, Jeffrey Jensen
Arnett identified this period, coining it "emerging adulthood," and he
distinguished it from both the adolescence that precedes it and the
young adulthood that comes in its wake. His new paradigm received a
surge of scholarly attention after his first book on the topic
launched the field, and both a flourishing society and journal
developed to further expand this area of research. Studies and
publications on emerging adulthood now abound, and the leading
research has yet to be organized into a single handbook that covers
the field. The Oxford Handbook of Emerging Adulthood is the first and
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only comprehensive compilation spanning the field of emerging
adulthood. Expertly edited by Arnett, this Handbook is comprised of
cutting-edge chapters written by leading scholars in developmental
psychology. Topics include theoretical perspectives and structural
influences in the field; cognitive development during emerging
adulthood; family, friendship, and romantic relationships; sexual
identity and orientation; education and work; leisure and media use;
mental health; religious and political beliefs; positive development;
and substance abuse and crime, to name a few. Sure to be the
definitive resource for researchers, scholars, and students studying
emerging adulthood, this Handbook will pave the way for new
scholarship in this expanding area of inquiry and serve as an
excellent resource for the wider field of developmental psychology.

Handbook of Food Structure Development
Rehabilitation medicine is a new and growing specialty. Rehabilitation
services are now available in most UK hospitals and rehabilitation has
an increasing presence in the community. There is a strong evidence
base for the efficacy of rehabilitation and there is no doubt that an
active interdisciplinary rehabilitation programme produces real
functional benefits for the person with disabilities and their family.
The Oxford Handbook of Clinical Rehabilitation second edition,
outlines the basic principles of rehabilitation and the key factors
that are required for a high quality rehabilitation service. The
increasingly important area of technical aids and assistive technology
is covered, as well as physical problems. The book outlines the
management of cognitive, behavioural and emotional problems and the
rehabilitation needs of people with specific disorders. A new chapter
on musculoskeletal pain in common rheumatological conditions has also
been included. The Oxford Handbook of Clinical Rehabilitation second
edition is a comprehensive text that not only summarises the
management of common symptoms and disorders but also outlines the
increasing evidence base for the efficacy of these techniques. This
new edition has been fully revised to appeal to the whole
rehabilitation team, including junior doctors training in
rehabilitation and associated specialties, senior therapists,
psychologists, nurses, physiotherapists, GPs, primary care teams, and
intermediate care teams.

The Oxford Handbook of Emerging Adulthood
This second edition of the Handbook of Eating Disorders offers a
comprehensive, critical account of the whole field of eating
disorders, incorporating both basic knowledge and a synthesis of the
most recent developments in the area. Many of the important
developments in recent years are reflected in this expanded volume
such as the basic science of appetite control, the discovery of leptin
and the knowledge about the neurotramsmitters involved in eating. An
invaluable review of scientific knowledge and approaches to treatment
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of eating disorders from anorexia nervosa to obesity. * Covers basic
concepts and science, clinical considerations of definition and
assessment, and treatment approaches * Focuses on newer developments
in research and treatment * Reflects evidence-based approaches to
treatment as a guide to best practice * Includes many new chapters and
authors who represent the most authoritative scientists and clinicians
worldwide

The Oxford Handbook of the Social Science of Obesity
The new edition of the Handbook of Nutrition and Food follows the
format of the bestselling earlier editions, providing a reference
guide for many of the issues on health and well being that are
affected by nutrition. Completely revised, the third edition contains
20 new chapters, 50 percent new figures, and updates to most of the
previously existi

The Oxford Handbook of Autism and Co-Occurring Psychiatric
Conditions
The Oxford Handbook of Ecocriticism explores a range of critical
perspectives used to analyze literature, film, and the visual arts in
relation to the natural environment. Since the publication of fielddefining works by Lawrence Buell, Jonathan Bate, and Cheryll Glotfelty
and Harold Fromm in the 1990s, ecocriticism has become a conventional
paradigm for critical analysis alongside queer theory, deconstruction,
and postcolonial studies. The field includes numerous approaches,
genres, movements, and media, as the essays collected here
demonstrate. The contributors come from around the globe and,
similarly, the literature and media covered originate from several
countries and continents. Taken together, the essays consider how
literary and other cultural productions have engaged with the natural
environment to investigate climate change, environmental justice,
sustainability, the nature of "humanity," and more. Featuring thirtyfour original chapters, the volume is organized into three major
areas. The first, History, addresses topics such as the Renaissance
pastoral, Romantic poetry, the modernist novel, and postmodern
transgenic art. The second, Theory, considers how traditional critical
theories have expanded to include environmental perspectives. Included
in this section are essays on queer theory, science studies,
deconstruction, and postcolonialism. Genre, the final major section,
explores the specific artforms that have animated the field over the
past decade, including nature writing, children's literature, animated
films, and digital media. A short section entitled Views from Here
concludes the handbook by zeroing in on the various transnational
perspectives informing the continued dissemination and globalization
of the field.

The Oxford Handbook of Women and Competition
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The Oxford Handbook of Sport and Performance Psychology describes
current research findings in the study of human performance: what
makes performance excellent and what can go wrong? For the first time
in one volume, experts from all fields of performance are brought
together, covering domains including sports, the performing arts,
business, executive coaching, the military, and other applicable, highrisk professions.

The Oxford Handbook of Ecocriticism
The Oxford Handbook of Food History places existing works of food
history in historiographical context, crossing disciplinary,
chronological, and geographic boundaries, while also suggesting new
routes for future research. The twenty-seven essays in this book are
organized into five basic sections: historiography and disciplinary
approaches as well as the production, circulation, and consumption of
food.

The Oxford Handbook of Philosophy and Psychoanalysis
Awareness of the importance of exercise and physical activity to
optimal physical and mental health has never been greater. It is
widely acknowledged that physical inactivity is a leading cause of
death, yet statistics show less than 50% of Americans participate in
regular physical activity. This information highlights the public
health challenge of increasing participation in physical activity to
enhance physical health and to buoy the psychological benefits
associated with physical activity. The Oxford Handbook of Exercise and
Psychology is an authoritative and comprehensive presentation of the
breadth and depth of empirical contributions utilizing state-of-thescience theories and approaches in exercise psychology. Chapters are
authored by leading investigators across the globe who have made
significant scientific contributions addressing the behavioral aspects
of physical activity. Sections of the book address the effects of
physical activity on mental health; knowledge gathered utilizing
psychobiological perspectives; behavioral factors that impact exercise
motivation; scientific contributions addressing the physical activity
benefits with special populations, including individuals with physical
disabilities, older adults and cancer patients; and promising areas
for additional investigation. Each chapter presents a summary of
scientific advancements in the topic area as a foundation for future
investigation. Fueled by a broad range of disciplines and
interdisciplinary approaches, the field of exercise psychology is
growing, and this comprehensive handbook will be the perfect resource
for students, researchers, and physicians interested in exercise
motivation and the mental health benefits of physical activity.

The Oxford Handbook of Depression and Comorbidity
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Considerable research has been devoted to understanding how positive
emotional processes influence our thoughts and behaviors, and the
resulting body of work clearly indicates that positive emotion is a
vital ingredient in our human quest towards well-being and thriving.
Yet the role of positive emotion in psychopathology has been
underemphasized, such that comparatively less scientific attention has
been devoted to understanding ways in which positive emotions might
influence and be influenced by psychological disturbance. Presenting
cutting-edge scientific work from an internationally-renowned group of
contributors, The Oxford Handbook of Positive Emotion and
Psychopathology provides unparalleled insight into the role of
positive emotions in mental health and illness. The book begins with a
comprehensive overview of key psychological processes that link
positive emotional experience and psychopathological outcomes. The
following section focuses on specific psychological disorders,
including depression, anxiety, trauma, bipolar disorder, and
schizophrenia, as well as developmental considerations. The third and
final section of the Handbook discusses translational implications of
this research and how examining populations characterized by positive
emotion disturbance enables a better understanding of psychiatric
course and risk factors, while simultaneously generating opportunities
to bridge gaps between basic science models and psychosocial
interventions. With its rich and multi-layered focus, The Oxford
Handbook of Positive Emotion and Psychopathology will be of interest
to researchers, teachers, and students from a range of disciplines,
including social psychology, clinical psychology and psychiatry,
biological psychology and health psychology, affective science, and
neuroscience.

The Oxford Book of Health Foods
Health foods and dietary supplements are widely used throughout the
world - it is estimated that more than seventy million people in
Europe regularly buy these products, and it is a billion dollar
business in the USA. Health foods include vitamins, minerals, cereals,
nuts, herbal medicines, functional foods, and many others. A large
number of people use these foods in the belief that they contribute to
their general health, while, in most countries, little or no
information is given on products explaining their therapeutic values.
The Oxford Book of Health Foods begins with an account of modern
concepts of human nutrition, followed by a series of over one hundred
accounts of individual health foods and dietary supplements. In all
cases the importance of these products in human health is explained,
and, for herbal medicines, the evidence for their claimed therapeutic
value is given, and toxic effects are described. Full-colour
illustrations accompany these accounts. The Oxford Book of Health
Foods will be of interest not just to health professionals, but to all
people with an interest in health foods and healthy eating. The text
is supplemented throughout by beautifully drawn botanical
illustrations.
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The Oxford Handbook of Food Ethics
The Oxford Handbook of Eating Disorders provides current insights from
established experts into the phenomenology, epidemiology, prevention,
and treatment of eating disorders. Fully revised to reflect new DSM-5
classification and diagnostic criteria, each chapter of the Second
Edition has been updated to feature the latest clinical research
findings, applications, and approaches to understanding eating
disorders. An additional chapter on emerging issues explores critical
questions pertaining to ethics and the use of technology in treating
eating disorders. With information on newly documented syndromes and a
new section on bariatric surgery, this handbook not only encapsulates
where the field is at but also offers astute perspectives on how the
field is changing. Including both practical specifics, like literature
reviews and clinical applications, as well as a broad view of
foundational topics, this handbook is essential for scientists,
clinicians, experts, and students alike.

The Oxford Handbook of Child and Adolescent Eating
Disorders: Developmental Perspectives
Fully updated, the Oxford Handbook of Nutrition and Dietetics is a
practical quick-reference to the vital and valued subject of nutrition
in the prevention and treatment of disease and the maintenance of good
health. This handbook will be an invaluable companion for all
dieticians, nutritionists, and nurses, as well as doctors and students
in a variety of specialities. Concise and bulleted, this handbook
takes an integrated approach which facilitates the linksbetween all
aspects of nutrition and dietetics. Including nutritional science and
based on clinical evidence. Sections on obesity and a new chapter on
international nutrition are timely and topical. Alsoincludes
information on nutrition assessment, popular diets, nutrition in
systems-based diseases, rarer conditions, as well as helpful lists of
foods rich in or free from certain nutrients and normal range guides
and handy reference values.

Handbook of Eating Disorders
Can certain foods hijack the brain in ways similar to drugs and
alcohol, and is this effect sufficiently strong to contribute to major
diseases such as obesity, diabetes, and heart disease, and hence
constitute a public health menace? Terms like "chocoholic" and "food
addict" are part of popular lore, some popular diet books discuss the
concept of addiction, and there are food addiction programs with names
like Food Addicts in Recovery Anonymous. Clinicians who work with
patients often hear the language of addiction when individuals speak
of irresistible cravings, withdrawal symptoms when starting a diet,
and increasing intake of palatable foods over time. But what does
science show, and how strong is the evidence that food and addiction
Page 12/19

Bookmark File PDF The Oxford Handbook Of Eating Disorders Oxford
Library Of Psychology
is a real and important phenomenon? Food and Addiction: A
Comprehensive Handbook brings scientific order to the issue of food
and addiction, spanning multiple disciplines to create the foundation
for what is a rapidly advancing field and to highlight needed advances
in science and public policy. The book assembles leading scientists
and policy makers from fields such as nutrition, addiction,
psychology, epidemiology, and public health to explore and analyze the
scientific evidence for the addictive properties of food. It provides
complete and comprehensive coverage of all subjects pertinent to food
and addiction, from basic background information on topics such as
food intake, metabolism, and environmental risk factors for obesity,
to diagnostic criteria for food addiction, the evolutionary and
developmental bases of eating addictions, and behavioral and
pharmacologic interventions, to the clinical, public health, and legal
and policy implications of recognizing the validity of food addiction.
Each chapter reviews the available science and notes needed scientific
advances in the field.

Oxford American Handbook of Clinical Medicine
The Oxford Handbook of Christmas provides a comprehensive account of
all aspects of Christmas across the globe, from the specifically
religious to the purely cultural. Contributions by experts from across
numerous disciplines cover a range of topics, such as decorating
trees, carols, cinema, the Nativity, and the influence of consumerism.

Child and Adolescent Psychiatry
There is an urgent need to better understand the causes and
consequences of obesity, and to learn what works to prevent or reduce
obesity. This volume accurately and conveniently summarizes the
findings and insights of obesity-related research from the full range
of social sciences including anthropology, economics, government,
psychology, and sociology. It is an excellent resource for researchers
in these areas, both bringing them up to date on the relevant research
in their own discipline and allowing them to quickly and easily
understand the cutting-edge research being produced in other
disciplines. The Oxford Handbook of the Social Science of Obesity is a
critical reference for obesity researchers and is also valuable for
public health officials, policymakers, nutritionists, and medical
practitioners. The first section of the book explains how each social
science discipline models human behavior (in particular, diet and
physical activity), and summarizes the major research literatures on
obesity in that discipline. The second section provides important
practical information for researchers, including a guide to publicly
available social science data on obesity and an overview of the
challenges to causal inference in obesity research. The third part of
the book synthesizes social science research on specific causes and
correlates of obesity, such as food advertising, food prices, and
peers. The fourth section summarizes social science research on the
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consequences of obesity, such as lower wages, job absenteeism, and
discrimination. The fifth and final section reviews the social science
literature on obesity treatment and prevention, such as food taxes,
school-based interventions, and medical treatments such as antiobesity drugs and bariatric surgery.

The Oxford Handbook of Exercise Psychology
Psychoanalysis is often equated with Sigmund Freud, but this
comparison ignores the wide range of clinical practices, observational
methods, general theories, and cross-pollinations with other
disciplines that characterise contemporary psychoanalytic work.
Central psychoanalytic concepts to do with unconscious motivation,
primitive forms of thought, defence mechanisms, and transference form
a mainstay of today's richly textured contemporary clinical
psychological practice. In this landmark collection on philosophy and
psychoanalysis, leading researchers provide an evaluative overview of
current thinking. Written at the interface between these two
disciplines, The Oxford Handbook of Philosophy and Psychoanalysis
contains original contributions that will shape the future of debate.
With 34 chapters divided into eight sections covering history,
clinical theory, phenomenology, science, aesthetics, religion, ethics,
and political and social theory, this Oxford Handbook displays the
enduring depth, breadth, and promise of integrating philosophical and
psychoanalytic thought. Anyone interested in the philosophical
implications of psychoanalysis, as well as philosophical challenges to
and re-statements of psychoanalysis, will want to consult this book.
It will be a vital resource for academic researchers, psychoanalysts
and other mental health professionals, graduates, and trainees.

Oxford Handbook of Clinical Rehabilitation
Introduction / Maryanne L. Fisher -- Theory and overview -Competition throughout women's lives / Bobbi Low -- Sexual competition
among women : a review of the theory and supporting evidence / Steven
Arnocky & Tracy Vaillancourt -- Female intrasexual competition in
primates : why human's aren't as progressive as we think / Nicole
Scott -- Social status and aggression -- Feminist and evolutionary
perspectives of female-female competition, status seeking, and social
network formation / Laurette T. Liesen -- Adolescent peer aggression
and female reproductive competition / Andrew C. Gallup -- Cooperation
drives competition among Tsimane women in the Bolivian Amazon / Stacey
L. Rucas -- Competition between female friends / Chenthila Nagamuthu &
Elizabeth Page-Gould -- The element of surprise: women of the dark
triad / P. Lynne Honey -- Communication and gossip -- Competitive
communication among women : the pretty prevail by means of indirect
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Handbook of Nutrition and Food
The mental health of young people is very much a growth area, which,
as its importance is increasingly recognised, has attracted a health
service commitment to provision of a much needed expansion of
services. This has resulted in greatly improved services in many
areas, and significant increases in staff numbers, including Doctors,
Psychologists and Specialist Nurses. In addition, increased
recognition of various mental health problems in young peoplesuch as
depression/self harm and attention deficit/hyperactivity disorders has
meant that there is a need for an increase in the understanding of
these disorders in related fields such as paediatrics, general
practice and emergency medicine. In order to provide an ongoing high
standard ofcare in a contemporary and fast-moving health service, this
handbook provides an authoratitive and comprehensive but also rapidly
accessible text in this growing speciality.

Clinical Handbook of Complex and Atypical Eating Disorders
Music therapy is growing internationally to be one of the leading
evidence-based psychosocial allied health professions, meeting needs
right across the lifespan.In the Oxford Handbook of Music Therapy,
international leaders in the field from 10 countries have contributed
their expertise to showcase contemporary music therapy. They share
knowledgable perspectives from multiple models of music therapy that
have developed throughout the world, includingNordoff-Robbins Music
Therapy, The Field of Play, Community Music Therapy, and Resource
Oriented Music Therapy. There is extensive information provided as to
how music therapists practice and with whom,as well as the techniques
used in music therapy individually and in groups, the research basis
for the work, and professional and training issues in the field.

The Oxford Handbook of Animals in Classical Thought and Life
Co-occurring psychiatric conditions are extremely common among people
who have autism spectrum disorder (ASD). The Oxford Handbook of Autism
and Co-Occurring Psychiatric Conditions presents a compilation of the
latest research in this area, summarized by internationally renowned
experts. Each chapter presents an overview of the problem or disorder
including information on prevalence in ASD and in the general public
and a synthesis of the research on etiology, diagnostic best
practices, and evidence-based intervention approaches. Case studies
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bring these concepts to life, and each chapter concludes with
suggestions for future research directions in order to further develop
our scientific and clinical understanding of the particular
comorbidity. Given the fact that comorbidity is often a chronic and
pervasive concern, this Handbook takes a lifespan approach, with each
chapter touching on developmental aspects of the targeted problem,
from early childhood through adulthood. The concluding section of the
Handbook is comprised of content on clinical considerations and
research approaches, including chapters on medications commonly used
to treat co-occurring conditions, strategies for managing crisis
situations in this clinical population, and community partnerships
within an implementation science framework.

The Oxford Handbook of Food, Politics, and Society
The Oxford Handbook of American Folklore and Folklife Studies surveys
the materials, approaches, concepts, and applications of the field to
provide a sweeping guide to American folklore and folklife, culture,
history, and society. Forty-three comprehensive and diverse chapters
delve into significant themes and methods of folklore and folklife
study; established expressions and activities; spheres and locations
of folkloric action; and shared cultures and common identities. Beyond
the longstanding arenas of academic focus developed throughout the
350-year legacy of folklore and folklife study, contributors at the
forefront of the field also explore exciting new areas of attention
that have emerged in the twenty-first century such as the Internet,
bodylore, folklore of organizations and networks, sexual orientation,
neurodiverse identities, and disability groups. Encompassing a wide
range of cultural traditions in the United States, from bits of slang
in private conversations to massive public demonstrations, ancient
beliefs to contemporary viral memes, and a simple handshake greeting
to group festivals, these chapters consider the meanings in oral,
social, and material genres of dance, ritual, drama, play, speech,
song, and story while drawing attention to tradition-centered
communities such as the Amish and Hasidim, occupational groups and
their workaday worlds, and children and other age groups. Weaving
together such varied and manifest traditions, this handbook pays
significant attention to the cultural diversity and changing national
boundaries that have always been distinctive in the American
experience, reflecting on the relative youth of the nation; global
connections of customs brought by immigrants; mobility of residents
and their relation to an indigenous, urbanized, and racialized
population; and a varied landscape and settlement pattern. Edited by
leading folklore scholar Simon J. Bronner, this handbook celebrates
the extraordinary richness of the American social and cultural fabric,
offering a valuable resource not only for scholars and students of
American studies, but also for the global study of tradition, folk
arts, and cultural practice.

The Oxford Handbook of Eating Disorders
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Treating patients with eating disorders (ED) is a notoriously
challenging undertaking. Patients tend to be medically compromised and
have a deep ambivalence towards their symptoms, and treatment dropout
and relapse rates are high. Further complicating matters, a sizable
number of patients present with additional characteristics that set
them apart from the patients for whom empirically supported treatments
were developed. Up to 50% of current ED diagnoses are classified as
atypical and do not fit into existing diagnostic categories, and many
more present with complex comorbidities. Clinical Handbook of Complex
and Atypical Eating Disorders brings together into one comprehensive
resource what is known about an array of complicating factors for
patients with ED, serving as an accessible introduction to each of the
comorbidities and symptom presentations highlighted in the volume. The
first section of the book focuses on the treatment of ED in the
presence of various comorbidities, and the second section explores the
treatment of ED with atypical symptom presentations. The third section
focuses on how to adapt ED treatments for diverse populations
typically neglected in controlled treatment trials: LGBT, pediatric,
male, ethnically diverse, and older adult populations. Each chapter
includes a review of clinical presentation, prevalence, treatment
approaches, resources, conclusions, and future directions. Cutting
edge and practical, Clinical Handbook of Complex and Atypical Eating
Disorders will appeal to researchers and health professionals involved
in treating ED.
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